Announcement of the Office of the National Security Council
On the Non-Acceptance of Gifts or Gratuities of Any Kind
in the Performance of Duties (No Gift Policy)

for the Fiscal Year 2567 B.E.

The Office of the National Security Council, realizing the importance of the
transparency and the prevention of unethical benefits as well as the promotion of integrity
and honesty values in accordance with the National Reform Plan on Prevention and
Suppression of Corruption and Malfeasance (Revised Edition), hereby announces its intention
to be the government office whereby its executives as well as all officials of all levels
will refrain from accepting gifts, benefits or gratuities of any kind in the performance of their
duties whether before, after or while in action, that will result in the corruption and misconduct
in order to express their strong determination and commitment to the good governance
practice which emphasizes on the maintenance of integrity, honesty, ethical, transparency and
inspection and free from conflict of interest for the benefits and wellbeing of the Thai peoples

and the Nation.

Issued on 11 April, 2024 (2567 BE.)
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